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STATE CAPITOL 

HONOLULU, HAWAI'- I 96813 

January 24, 2019 

Chairman Molina 
and members of the Governance, Ethics, and Transparency Committee 

200 South High Street 

VVailuku, HI 96793 

Dear Chairman Molina and committee members, 

I wholeheartedly support the confirmation of William Spence as the Director of Housing and 
Human Concerns. I have known Will for more than two decades and know he will do an 

excellent job for the county and its residents. He is competent in administering our laws and 
has always had an eye for helping "the little guy." Affordable housing is one of our state's top 
issues, and I believe he is an excellent candidate for this position. 

Me ke aloha pumehana, 

Rosalyn H. Baker 
SENATOR 

6th District - South and West Maui 
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